
San Lorenzo Valley Water District 
Public Meeting 

Strategic Plan Update 
 

San Lorenzo Valley Water District is seeking input from the public relative to an update 
of the District’s Strategic Plan.  The District will hold a Public Meeting on Tuesday, 
March 25, 2014 at the District Operations Building, 13057 Highway 9, Boulder Creek, 
CA 95006 at 7:00 p.m. to solicit input from the public.  During this public meeting 
interested members of the public will have a chance to talk directly with the District’s 
consultant in an informal setting.  A copy of the current Strategic Plan is available on the 
District’s website www.slvwd.com.  For additional information, please call the district at 
(831) 338-2153 or visit www.slvwd.com. 
 
 
 


